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Eco Warrior Expression of Interest 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Children in Year 4 have the opportunity to apply to become an ‘Eco Warrior’ for the school. 
Last year, our warriors achieved the Green School Award for planting bee and butterfly friendly 
plants in the school grounds. They also helped re-assess our use of recycling and landfill.  
 
If your child would be interested in becoming a warrior can they explain why they want to be a 
warrior and any ideas they might have to help make the school more eco-friendly by Friday 20th 
September. They could draw a picture or make a poster to explain their ideas. If they need any 
paper, they can ask for some at school. If we have more than four children apply their names 
will be randomly selected. 
 
Best wishes  
 

SPriestley 
 
Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  
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